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SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT

RECOMMENDATION OF CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT AGCEPTANCE

ln accordance with Article 9.14, Final lnspection of Work, of the contract specifications, a final
inspection was conducted on October 30, 2020,for the Cross Valley and Calero Pipelines
lnspection and Rehabilitation Project, Contract No, C0650, Project No. 95084002. The Project
Completion Letter dated December 11,2020 indicates that the work was completed in
accordance with the requirements of the contract.

It is recommended that the work under this contract be accepted by the District.
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Alen Masic, P.E.
Senior Civil Engineer
Designated Engineer's Representative

Concurrence:

-,-"'-DocuSigned by:

I r. ) r,/
w.e. -uA"y*

.--- 09E2E1708C2D418

Heath McMahon, P.E.
Deputy Operating Officer
Water Utility Enterprise
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